

SANTA BARBARA • SANTA CRUZ

BERKELEY, CALIFORNIA 94720-1500 OFFICE OF THE VICE PROVOST FOR THE FACULTY 200 CALIFORNIA HALL #1500

March 12, 2021

Fellowship opportunity for Summer 2021

Dear Colleagues:

I am pleased to announce that applications are now being accepted for Regents' Junior Faculty Fellowships for the summer of 2021. These awards provide recipients with \$7,500 in summer salary to be paid on August 1, 2021.

As the program guidelines state, these fellowships are intended to provide "an opportunity for educational enrichment through significant research, advanced or independent study, or improvement of teaching effectiveness." Priority will be given to applicants who have limited research funding available.

You are eligible to apply for a Regents' Fellowship if you

- have not held one in the past;
- hold the title of Acting Assistant Professor, Assistant Professor, Acting Associate Professor, or (in Law) Acting Professor;
- are not in your last year of UC employment; and
- have not been recommended for tenure effective July 1, 2021.

Because recipients will be compensated for working on the summer projects they describe in their applications, there are a few additional restrictions. Details, as well as a link to the application form, are available here:

http://vpf.berkeley.edu/faculty-fellowships/regents-junior-faculty-fellowships.

You should submit your application through the <u>Google Form</u> on the Vice Provost for the Faculty website linked above by **11:59pm on Monday**, **April 19, 2021**. If you have any questions about the program, please contact Ms. Yasya Goretsky at <u>yasyavg@berkeley.edu</u>.

Best regards,

Benjamin E. Hermalin

Vice Provost for the Faculty